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End-of-Year Report 2008

Directions to take for next year

Looking back over this year’s activities and summary reports, we can see several areas to focus on for next year:

· We need to continue to work on the SARS problems until they are solved and the system works accurately.

· The drop-off in student use of the Language Center and ESL 128 need to be made public so that we can garner the assistance and advice of others, notably Cindy Hicks.

· We need to pursue the 115/128 question to be sure these courses target the right students and are serving the right students as much as possible.

· In order to make the Language Center more welcoming, given the high level of activity there, we can work on being more proactive in getting ESL students to use the Language Center and ESL 128:  ideas include having tutors visit ESL classes, having instructors help facilitate students’ early use of the Language Center, bringing in ESL classes to orient them to the LC, encouraging faculty to refer students and perhaps devising a referral form…

· We will complete and administer the surveys that we did not get finished this year.  Both surveys can help us make changes that may increase student use of the Language Center and 128.

· We will follow up on any other questions/problems raised and cited in the final report.
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